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August 14, 2023 
 
Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr., Esq. 
Stephany Fan, Esq. 
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 
1111 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, DC  20004 
 
Re: Docket Nos. 23-2586-01 and 23-2628-01, Joint Application of ExteNet Systems, 

LLC and ExteNet Asset Entity, LLC for Approval to Transfer Certain Assets 
Between Applicants 

 
All, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) has reviewed the joint applications of 
ExteNet Systems, LLC and ExteNet Asset Entity, LLC (collectively, the “Applicants”) 
providing notice of the proposed transfer of certain assets, including customer 
contracts and related telecommunications network infrastructure, and a request for a 
waiver of state and federal anti-slamming provisions to transfer customer contracts, 
filed July 26, 2023 (“Notification”). The Notification seeks approval to the extent 
necessary. The Notification describes the Applicants, explains the transaction, and 
provides certain information consistent with Utah Admin. Code R746-349-7. 

 
The Notification states the transfer of assets including customer contracts and 

related telecommunications network infrastructure will be seamless to the customers 
with the Applicants providing service pursuant to the same terms, conditions, and 
rates to existing customers.  

 
The PSC has also reviewed the Division of Public Utilities’ (DPU) comments, 

filed August 7, 2023. The DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge the Notification and 
states the public interest will be promoted by the PSC acknowledging the Notification. 
The DPU does not address whether the proposed transfer requires PSC approval.  
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Accordingly, the PSC acknowledges the filing of the Notification and gives 
notice it will take no further action in these dockets unless a party files a request for 
action and explains the jurisdictional basis on which the PSC may or should act. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#329139 


